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Pray for the next Church Plant 
 

Please be in prayer for the next church plant we are assisting with. This plant will 
take us overseas to Footscray, Australia, an inner-city suburb of Melbourne. The 
church planter is Joshua Zacarias who moved to the area a few years ago to help 
with a local church. Along with the mass distribution of gospel literature and 
John/Roman booklets, there will be outreach events July 24-26 with the grand 
opening Sunday on July 27. Please pray for many to come to Christ and to attend the 
meetings. 
 

Home Going Service for Beth Jessup 
 
In our last update we mentioned the home going of Beth Jessup. The funeral was 
well attended and Pastor Noel Cwenar and the Jessup family did a wonderful job 
honoring her life and ministry. One aspect of her life that came up several times was 
her faithfulness and willingness to serve the Lord. May her testimony lead others to 
surrender their lives to follow the Lord faithfully.  
 
 

30th Anniversary Offering 
 

Thank you to all who gave to help with the 30th anniversary Seed Bank offering. I am 
pleased to announce that we have met the $50,000 goal! We are praising the Lord 
for how He has provided! 
 
 
We appreciate your faithful prayers and support for BCPM! The load of the ministry 
continues to increase, and the work would not be possible without you. May God 
continue to use God’s people in helping churches to reproduce churches! 
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